
From: Peter Dayan  
Sent: 22 July 2023 16:56 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: 2023/**2023/2510/P One Museum Street 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to express my strong objection to this monstrosity that is 
being contemplated for this site. 
 
Even though there have been some extremely marginal improvements - the 
basic problems of the building's massing and envelope for a sensitive 
site have not been at all addressed - let alone its very sensitive 
position within a conservation area. I own a flat nearby (in Bedford 
Court Mansions) - the quality of life in the vicinity will be severely 
impacted by this nasty piece of work - Camden should not sanction 
it. Already, the council has been too kind to developers (such as of the 
miserable dungeon hotel next to the YMCA). It must not let this further 
horror through. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Peter Dayan 
 
 


